
 

305 Denver Avenue – Suite D • Fort Lupton CO 80621 • Ph: 303-857-6222 • Fax: 303-857-6224 

 
June 4, 2021 
 
 
Mr. Peter Hays 
Environmental Protection Specialist 
State of Colorado 
Division of Reclamation, Mining, & Safety 
1313 Sherman Street – Room 215 
Denver, CO 80203 
 
 
RE: J-2 Contracting Co. – DPG Pit – Technical Revision No. 1 Update 

File No. M-2019-028 
 
 
Dear Mr. Hays, 
 
J-2 Contracting Co. has decided to not pursue the following items for the technical revision: 
 

1. Exhibit A: - Revision to the permit boundary to remove/replace an area with another area but 
keep the total acreage the same as the existing permit. 
 

J-2 Contracting Co. appreciates your consideration of this update to the technical revision request and 
looks forward to your response. 
 
Please feel free to contact me with any questions or comments. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
J.C. York, P.E. 
J&T Consulting, Inc. 
 
Attachments: 
 

1. Exhibit C – Pre-Mining / Mining Plan Maps 
2. Exhibit F – Reclamation Plan Maps 
3. Exhibit L – Reclamation Phasing Map 

 
Cc: J-2 Contracting Co. 
 File 


